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   Weekly News…
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Keep practicing sight words at home! The students are getting very good at reading. The best thing you can do to assist in this learning process is to read daily with them at home. I encourage you to look in our school library for new, fun books!
 A Look at Next Week…
	We are working on symmetry in math. We will review addition again and then start on subtraction! We are working on organizing sentences and correcting our letter formation in writing.  We will see if we caught anything with our leprechaun traps on Monday! 

Quote of the Week:
“Give yourself the gift of being joyfully you!
-Anonymous
	The new KIS website is live! Please check it out here: http://www.kis.kr/. In addition, the KIS PTO has their own website now! You can find that here: http://kispto.org/. To gain access to the “photos” section, please enter the password: phoenix. Please check both of these sites regularly for important updates and reminders. 
	The kindergarteners will be starting their spring swim unit soon! The dates for this unit are April 22- May 31. Mr. Duffy will be sending more information on this after spring break.
Have a great spring break!
	

	
	

	
	

Sight Words
some
good
friend
will
               


Dates to Remember
March 21: ½ day of school for students and student-led conferences
March 22: Student-led conferences
Mar. 23-31: Spring break
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